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W W W . E B A C E . A E R O 

 
Mr. Claudio Caceres 

CEO 
Continuous Security GmbH 
 
 
Brussels, 20 May 2009 
 
 
Your presentation at EBACE 2009 
 
 
Dear Mr. Caceres, 
 
On behalf of the entire EBACE team, we would like to thank you for your part in making 
EBACE 2009 such a success, exceeding our expectations in these testing times. It is indeed 
thanks to the terrific support of such people as yourself that EBACE has so quickly become 
a key event in the European aerospace calendar.  
 
We are very pleased to place the ninth edition of EBACE in the record-books as the third-
largest EBACE ever, with 10,917 registered Attendees. A total of 411 Exhibitors, occupying 
approximately 1,900 booth spaces, were at Geneva PALEXPO, and a Static Display of 
Aircraft at nearby Geneva International Airport included 65 business aircraft, a record up 
from 60 the previous year.  
 
The work that was put into the preparation of the informational sessions by all the speakers, 
working in close cooperation with the EBACE team, as well as the further improved location 
of the conference rooms, bore fruit as the number of Attendees this year increased 
significantly at all sessions to an all time high. Indeed, informing people on the current issues 
and challenges related to Business Aviation is a key part of the EBACE package, and the 
excellent programme this year would not have been possible without your very professional 
contribution. 
 
It was a pleasure having you join us in Geneva at EBACE 2009 and thank you again for your 
excellent presentation about “EASA Ops & FCL Rules”. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

  

    Brian Humphries 
    EBAA, President and CEO 

   Ed Bolen  
   NBAA, President and CEO 


